
Many thanks for copying me into the below email regarding the installation of new telegraph lines in 
the constituency. I have been in contact with Openreach in the previous weeks regarding this issue 
and I have been contacted by a number of constituents who have expressed their concerns. 
 
I am aware that they chose to install them this way as they had the consent of the landowners and 
because it was their view that installing through underground cables would have caused too much 
disruption in their view. However, due to the level of concern, I have requested to meet with them to 
discuss this further and I would be happy to provide updates to the community council as required.   
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Stuart McDonald MP 
Cumbernauld, Kilsyth and Kirkintilloch East 

 


